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DPW Report
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1) Talked to Consumers about changing the street lights. They said it would be about
a $40,000 investment paid up front, to change to LED. )

2) Entrance door was ordered, and should be here, by the end of the week. Will be
installing the door the following week.

3) Training classes: Operaters expo, Feb 7-8, 2017 . Cost is $210

4) Did a water shut off, on the vacant house corner of main & Maple, Due to water
line break.

5) Need a list of vacant houses, that still have water turned on.

6) Removed Christmas lights. Changing the lights to LED,

is going to cost over $500.
7) Plow and remove snow.



